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Dear Ms Forbes, 
 
Following the publication of the Audit Scotland update on the R100 programme 
on 15 March, the Committee intends to hold an evidence session on broadband 
and digital connectivity before the summer recess. 
 
Ahead of that session, I would be grateful if you could provide the Committee 
with a status update on the R100 rollout, including the associated voucher 
process, together with a summary of other Scottish Government activity and 
priorities related to digital connectivity. This information will help inform the 
Committee’s preparation for its proposed evidence session in the coming 
months.   
 
It would be helpful if you could provide a response by Friday 8 April. The Clerk 
will contact your private office in due course to make arrangements for the 
evidence session. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Claire Baker MSP 
Convener 


